November 15th Quarterly Meeting, Training and Election

[image: image1.wmf]Sponsored by Saddleback College Foster & Kinship Care Education Program
Free Life Book and life book training which counts toward hours needed for foster parents.  Plan on joining us in the Eckhoff Cafeteria for this fun and informative evening.
In addition to our election at our Quarterly meeting on November 15 at the Eckhoff Cafeteria 7pm which will take a very short time, we will be obtaining training credit while we learn to keep our children’s records in Robin Hattan’s designed and donated LifeBook.  This LifeBook makes it really easy to keep a scrapbook for your child, and in addition to the training credit each participant will be receiving their very own LifeBook to get started with.
This meeting is open to all Auxiliary Members, All Orange County Licensed Foster Parents, and all Parents who are currently enrolled in the Pride Training to become foster parents.

This evening is for adults only…no child care will be provided. 

About our speaker/trainer:  Robbin Hatten is the founder and executive director of Chosen To Be Loved.  She is a professional speaker and Life Book trainer as well as mother of five children three of which are adopted.  With great insights and humor, Robbin will walk you through the process of creating a “My Life Book” – a vital part of recording your child’s history and giving an identity to foster and adopted children.  
Novemer 15, 2007  7pm-9pm

At the cafeteria room in the SSA Annex Building: 744 N. Eckhoff St, Orange

Call Foster Care Auxiliary for more details:

714 778-3383  FosterCareAux@yahoo.com  www.FosterCareAux.com 
